
MANY THANKS 
to all of the volunteers from 

the  
TWIN CITIES 

YOUNG ADULT LEAGUE 
St. George’s 

St. Mary’s 
Holy Anargyroi 

who pitched in to clean up  
the grounds of our  

EISENBERG HOUSE  

on August 10th 

and refinished the  
porch & ramp for our  

IAKOVOS HOUSE 

on September 14th. 


